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Final Report

Thank you for your commitment to green initiatives at the University of Illinois. One of the final steps in completing the terms of the funding agreement for your project is the submission of a Final Report with key information about your project. You will also need to submit a detailed report of expenses (if you don't list it within this document) as well as supporting photos to showcase your project.
Please be as accurate as possible in describing the project (including possible setbacks or challenges in meeting the initial goals of the project). Not fully meeting your project's goals will not disqualify you from making future funding requests as long as your reports are as complete and accurate as possible. If you have any questions, please contact the Student Sustainability Committee, at sustainability-committee@illinois.edu. 
Project Name: Food Processing Plant – Hand Sink Replacement	

Date of Report Submission: Fall 2018 – Final Report

Project Purpose: 
The original purpose of this project is to replace the heavy use of a hand sink in the FSHN-PPP with an automated hand wash system.  This will save ~2 gallons of water per wash.

Project Summary: 
The sink has been fully installed and is meeting all goals of the project. Water usage from hand washing is down as a direct result of this installation, along with providing awareness of the use of water in a processing facility.
 
Summary of Project Expenditures:
The expenditures were $8500 for the sink, $1300 to install, and a few hundred dollars to allow the display to work properly.

Problems/Challenges Encountered
The largest problem was in getting a display to show the total number of hand washes completed by the sink. The actual install of the sink was completed quickly, and in use soon after.

Problems/Challenges Encountered
Please describe any challenges or setbacks that may have impacted your project and how they were addressed 
Student Involvement and Outreach to Date:
Students assisted with the install of the sink, and assisted with the display of the hand wash counter. Hundreds of students have already used the sink and understood its water saving purpose.

Marketing and Promotion Efforts to Date:
The hand sink is mentioned in all tours, classes, and demos in the pilot plant facility, along with being featured occasionally on our social media channels.

Additional Comments:
N/A

In addition to the above fields, please provide a detailed accounting of how the funding was spent as well as pictures of the final project in an email to sustainability-committee@illinois.edu. Thank you again for your commitment to sustainability.
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